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REMINDERS

We are ready for the holiday season! As
it’s getting closer to the colder weather,
Kid’sZone is open on weather inclement
days over at Liberty Oaks Elementary

School from 7AM-5:30PM! If we have any
inclement weather days this year and you
are still needing child care you are more

than welcome to bring your kiddo :)

If you have any questions or concerns
regarding weather inclement days/full

days please reach out to the KZ Office!
kzoffice@lps53.org

(816)-736-5427

KEEP IN TOUCH

Contact Info:
Mana.Crain@ps53.org

816-736-7008
Hours:

6:30AM-9:15AM
2:30PM-6PM

We have decided to do some small
changes with our clubs. 

We no longer have photography club
however, our cameras are still available to

be used by the kiddos at anytime. 
Pokemon club is being moved to Tuesdays

and Fridays 
There is now Bring Your Own Toy Day on

Mondays!
Students are allowed to bring any toy to
KZ as long as they are school appropriate

and not electronics!
We have also included dance club which is

available Mondays and Thursdays.



Take a look!Take a look!


